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Whole School Christmas Dinner 
 

Thursday 15th December 
 

On Thursday 15th December we will be holding our school Christmas Dinner. 
This will be a lovely occasion with a school lunch being provided by Maggie and 

her wonderful team.  
 

The menu on this day will be: 
Roast Turkey and all the trimmings or Cheese & Onion Pie 

 
followed by: 

Christmas Pudding or Festive Biscuit 
 

Children who normally have packed lunches can join us for a school dinner on 
the day. All children on school dinners will be included.  

 
Your child is in Reception to Year 2 and is entitled to a Universal Free School 
Meal. To ensure we have enough meals on the day, please book a Christmas 

Lunch meal using PAY360 at no cost. 
 
 

Please book online by Thursday 8th December 2:30pm. Orders cannot be taken 
after this date due to food ordering deadlines.  

 

 


